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Mr Robert Wordsworth 

The Planning Inspectorate  

3rd Floor  

Temple Quay House 

2 The Square  

Bristol 

BS1 6PN 

 

17.07.23 
 
Dear Mr Wordsworth 
 
Appeal reference: APP/Z3825/W/23/3321658.  

On behalf of Broadbridge Heath Parish Council, I would like to confirm our support for the decision 
taken by Horsham District Council as our Local Planning Authority, in objecting to application 
reference: DC/22/1052, this relating to land at Lower Broadbridge Farm, Broadbridge Heath, West 
Sussex, RH12 3GP. 

We believe that, in addition to the restrictions placed upon the area by Natural England that being 
their requirement to ensure water neutrality as part of any approved development, as the Local 
Planning Authority Horsham District Council have identified the reasons why this application should 
be refused and subsequently not allowed at appeal. 

Although we have decided not to apply for Rule 6 status, this should not be taken as a sign that as a 
Parish Council we are in any way not continuing to strongly object to the above application and 
indeed for the record wish to reconfirm our objections as outlined in our original submission to 
Horsham District Council. 

Thank you for your consideration of the above comments. 

 

Yours sincerely  

REDACTED 

 

Lucinda Edwards 

Clerk, on behalf of Broadbridge Heath Parish Council 
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